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Introduction
There have been so many Government publications of interest recently that I have produced a supplement with details of these.

John Vincent


Children in care
The Social Exclusion Unit is carrying out a consultation exercise on “Raising the educational attainment of children in care”. Comments are requested by 8 November 2001.

The consultation letter is available at: www.cabinet-office.gov.uk/seu/index/children_in_care.htm 

Connexions

Connexions for all: working to provide a service for all young people

An outline of the Connexion scheme – available from: www.connexions.gov.uk/docs/universal_service.doc 

Racial harassment

Housing Research Summary: Tackling racial harassment: code of practice for social landlords

Available from the DTLR: www.housing.dtlr.gov.uk/information/consult/rough/con01.htm 

Tackling racial harassment in the NHS

Available from: www.doh.gov.uk/raceharassment/index.htm 

Regeneration and ICT
Using ICT to help achieve regeneration objectives – a good practice guide

Includes Derbyshire’s “Read on, Write away!” project as one of the examples of good practice. Available from: www.regeneration.dtlr.gov.uk/info/gp/ict/05.htm 

Rough sleepers

Second progress report on rough sleeping, Summer 2001.

Available from: www.housing.dtlr.gov.uk/information/progress/index.htm 

The DTLR is also carrying out a consultation on the Government’s strategy on rough sleeping – comments are invited by 7 September 2001.

Information available from: www.housing.dtlr.gov.uk/information/consult/rough/con01.htm 
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